
Lake Tahoe News embarks on 3-
part series about airport

Allegiant  Air  was  the  last
commercial airline to service Lake
Tahoe  Airport.  The  final  flight
was in August 2000.

Will commercial service return to South Tahoe?

Will the TRPA, League to Save Lake Tahoe and state Attorney
General’s Office let South Lake Tahoe do what it wants?

Have lessons been learned?

Will improvements to aircraft matter?

Will the noise of bickering be louder than that of the planes?

Read Lake Tahoe News July 5-7 as we delve into these issues.
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